                                                             
Tuesday, May 31st.	
The theme for May is “integrity.”
Be a kind human! Think before you speak! Have respect for yourself, your school, the staff, your friends and family! Please look at yourself and think about how you want to conduct yourself.
Everyone has the potential to have integrity.
 
Wow, it is the last day of May!
Track and Field – Grade 7, both boys and girls at lunch in the gym; it is long jump.
Running events are being completed during Phys. Ed. class.
To the grade 8 students going to Harbour View High School this morning. Have a fabulous time.
Tomorrow morning, we will have guests in our building. The grade 5 students from our feeder schools will be coming for an assembly, a tour and an activity. We welcome these students as they get ready to join Barnhill Memorial in the Fall.
Music club is #
This week is Disability Awareness Week – We are all going to wear RED ~ tomorrow, and we are collecting donations to support DAW, please give your loonie or toonie to your homeroom teacher. At 8:45 a.m. right after announcements we are going to walk the BLOCK as a school to show our support. Please make every effort to wear RED> it would be great for Barnhill to be a “sea” of red in our community.
Time is ticking - remember, we have a ton to cheer about! Therefore, create your Barnhill Cheer and submit it to Ms. Ferguson by tomorrow, June 1st. The winner will win the legacy of having a cheer at Barnhill, plus a $50.00 gift card.
Please look in the Lost and Found Bin! It is filling up! Please come take the opportunity to collect your lost items, we do donate to charity at the end of every month.
To be completely informed…please show the visual Lightning News in Foundations and please read the weekly Lightning News which is sent out every Friday.
 Have a terrific Tuesday.
